
 
CLINTON TOWNSHIP SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

 
NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARD 

 
 

NORTH HUNTERDON REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL PUMP STATION 
REPLACEMENT 

CONTRACT 23-02 
(the “CONTRACT”) 

 
 
  
            The Board of Commissioners of the Clinton Township Sewerage Authority (the 

“Authority”) have awarded the Contract referenced above utilizing competitive bidding for the 

reconstruction, rehabilitation and upgrade of the North Hunterdon Regional High School Pump 

Station pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40A:11-1, et seq.  The Authority awarded a contract to VNL, Inc., to 

provide services necessary to reconstruct, rehabilitate and upgrade the North Hunterdon Regional 

High School Pump Station as set forth in the Contract.  The amount charged for these services is 

as set forth in the Contractor’s bid proposal, as well as in accordance with a contract agreement 

between the parties on file, or to be filed, with the Authority.  The terms and conditions shall be 

as set forth in the Contract.  

            This Contract and the Resolution authorizing the award are available for public 

inspection in the offices of the Administrator of the Authority, located in the Township of 

Clinton. 
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Clinton Township Sewerage Authority 


